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E-TUTOR TRAINING IN BELGIUME-TUTOR TRAINING IN BELGIUM

After the international training in Turkey (June 2022), each partner had the task to

train at least 20 new e-tutors of the Migrantech platform. FaMiDo organised  in

Belgium three sessions and trained 21 new e-tutors. The aim was to provide tailer-

made e-learning tools and methods for professionals working with migrants and

refugees, in order to facilitate their socio-professional inclusion;

PROGRAM OF THE DAY

iNTRODUCTION

We started with a short presentation of the
project : objectives - calendar - results.
We also briefly presented the 4 partners
Before starting the activities, we also made
the objectives of the training clear.

PART 1 : THE E-TUTOR

What is an e-tutor? What do we expect from
an e-tutor? In groups, the participants defined
the knowledge, attitude and skills of an e-
tutor. The Migrantech e-tutor Charter was
presented

PART 2 : THE CONTENT

What does the Migrantech e-tutor need to
know? We detailed their knowledge on the
modules and tools of the platform.

PART 3 : THE ACTION

The participants tested the role of e-tutor in
pairs.

CONCLUSION

We had a debriefing on the experience and
learning and agreed on the future : how will
they use the platform and be e-tutors.

This activity of the project was a one day-
training. Each sessions, e-tutors trained

in Turkey or Belgium (for the 2nd and 3rd

session) were present to support the

learning of the new ones. We had about

12 participants/session. Their mixed

background made the interactions very

enriching.
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professionals working with migrants from Brussels's institutions.
members of ngo working in the socio-professional inclusion of
migrants.
the team who created its modules on the platform.
several volunteers of Familles du Monde asbl. 

The background of the participants was varied. They all shared their
experience and knowledge between each other, making each
participant more "complete" in their role as e-tutor. 
Familles du Monde asbl trained :

THE PARTICIPANTS

Because of the demand, Familles du Monde asbl will still organise

other e-tutor trainings in the future. There are still people interested

and as some of them are not living/working in Brussels, online

trainings will take place. 

It is also planned to organise meetings between e-tutors, to share

knowledge and experience with the varied team that is being set up! 

IN THE FUTURE


